
 

Message from the Dean 

It is our mission to promote the highest standards in medical education, health care, and research and 

community health services. For achieving this we need to ensure that our faculty develop and 

maintain their skills the areas of medical education, health care and related research. For this 

purpose we have envisaged a strong and continuous faculty development program. Our faculty 

development committee aims in all-round development of all faculty using a participatory approach. 

I hope in sha Allah, that in time the quality of our faculty will compare favorably with the best 

medical schools in the world. 

Message from the vice dean for academic affairs and chairman of the faculty development 

committee 

We have adopted a curriculum which is competency based. We hope our students will in sha Allah 

will develop all these relevant competencies – like being proficient as a scholar, medical expert, 

manager, communicator, collaborator, health advocate and professional. To achieve these 

competencies in our student we hope to develop our faculty to be role-models. Our faculty 

development committee in sha Allah will play an important role in ensuring that our faculty are up to 

date with the latest advances in all aspects of medical education . 
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